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Dear Families 

 

It’s been another super week in school.  Even though we are moving towards the end of 

term, the children are still working so very hard.  In each class, the children have spent 

time thinking about heroes and what makes different people special for them.  Children 

have learned about many different people, from Captain Sir Tom Moore to Oscar 

Schindler, and have produced creative and thoughtful work on this theme.  

 

Next week, we will send out information about your child’s class and teachers for next 

year.  We also thinking carefully and taking advice about how we can support transition 

to the new classes while keeping our Bubbles safe.   

 

Going Home Arrangements 

Please would you make sure that you let the office know of any changes to 

going home arrangements by 12pm on the day unless it is an emergency.  This 

information goes to class teachers just after 12pm and reassures the children.  

Thank you. 

 

Parking and Driving Around the School Area 

We know that there have been some concerns again lately about 

parking and driving in the area and the police have also been in touch.  

They are likely to send out officers and conduct spot checks over the next few weeks.  If 

you can, please do park further away and walk (even the last bit), cycle, use the school 

buses, keep Rodda’s Road as a walking route and remember not to park on the school 

zig zags, where there are parking restrictions or cause inconvenience for others.  Thank 

you for using the drop off zone so efficiently again.  We all want to keep our children safe. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from each 

class with everyone, and enjoy that wonderful family feeling.  Even though we still can’t 

see each other in real life, getting the whole school together in Teams helps us feel so 

connected. 
 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Coast Isaac 

Godrevy Tao Ivy 

Longships Seb Amara 

Pendeen Sammy Susie 

Carne Tara Flynn 

Gwithian Mason India 

Lamorna Nylah Reuben 

Class 5MB Ben Lacey 

Class 5LW Zenon Maisie 

Class 6 Lottie Evan 

 



T: 01209 890230 

E: hello@mounthawke.org W: www.mounthawke.org     

Mount Hawke Academy, Rodda’s Road, Mt Hawke, Truro, Cornwall TR4 8BA 

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 

Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 

Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

Sports Days 

We will hold our Sports Days on the following days, weather permitting, but following 

current guidance to keep everyone as Covid safe as possible and to help us keep the 

whole school open, we will not be able to have families onsite this year. 

Monday 5th July – Years 3 & 4 

Tuesday 6th July – Years 5 & 6 

Wednesday 7th July – Years 1 & 2 

Thursday 8th July – Reception 

On your child’s day, please send them in wearing their PE kit and with a drinks bottle, a 

hat and sun cream in a named bottle.  Thank you. 

 

Wraparound Care 

Please remember that Breakfast Club opens from 7.45 am and that Playzone finishes at 

5.00 pm. 

  

What to do if a COVID test comes back positive? 

If the test comes back positive during school hours, please phone us straight away. 

If the test comes back positive out of school hours, please access the form below: 

http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus 

 

 
 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to 

speak to one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Even though 

we can’t have a conversation at the classroom door or in the playground, we are still 

available.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate every morning and afternoon too. 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 

 

 
 

A message from Mount Hawke VCA 

Get in touch to reserve a free stall at our village fair this summer. Mount Hawke Saturday 7th August 

from 1pm.   Artists, crafts, clothes, gifts, games, car boot, face painting and street food. Come and 

join in the fun.  Fill in the request form on survey monkey. Follow the link below (or copy and paste 

into your browser).  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RS7RDSX 

We have a long standing provider of fair ground type entertainment and sweets etc who will be 

attending so we are not able to offer any stalls of that type.   We do not charge for stalls, however 

as a fundraising event we ask for a donation to be made at the end of the day to The Millennium 

Green Mount Hawke Trust. 
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